
 

 

 
 
5/25/22 
 
RE: Crustless Peanut Butter & Grape Jelly Film Issue 
 
 
Dear Heather, 
 
 It was brought to our attention that customers who have purchased product through 
McLane are having trouble scanning the barcode due to the UPC code being different. We 
immediately began reviewing this, and determined that a roll of #831-40 PB & Grape on Whole 
Grain (“white wheat”) was pulled to the production floor on April 29th, 2022 during production 
of Item #47141-24 PB & Grape on White Bread. This mistake affected only a portion of Lot 
#22119. The following locations were shipped product from this lot and may or may not be 
affected: 
 

• McLane Southwest, Temple TX, PO #SW10033070-01 – 77 cases 
• McLane Sunwest, Goodyear AZ, PO #MS10025199-01 – 150 cases 
• McLane NE/Concord, Hopkinton NH, PO #MY10026663-01 – 195 cases 
• McLane Northeast, Baldwinsville NY, PO #NE10029863-01 – 105 cases 
• McLane Midwest, Danville IL, PO #MI10032279-01 – 105 cases 
• McLane Cumberland, Nicholasville KY, PO #MK10030673-01 – 210 cases 
• McLane Ozark, Republic MO, PO #MO10031764-01 – 210 cases 

 
 We acknowledge this error and have added to our Corrective and Preventative Action 
plan to help prevent this from happening in the future. This does not constitute a food safety 
issue or recall, and there are only minor differences in the film that was used, which includes 
the description of “white wheat bread” on the front of the package, and a barcode number of 
020018008317 on the back.  
 
We will offer our help with either being able to sell through this product, or have the affected 
product discarded for credit, per your instruction. Your understanding of this matter is 
appreciated. We continue to be dedicated to providing you with high quality product.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michele Laughman 
Classic Delight, LLC 
mlaughman@classicdelight.com  
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